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DDTTPPRR  MMIINNUUTTEESS  

DDiicckkiinnssoonn  TToowwnnsshhiipp  PPaarrkkss  aanndd  RReeccrreeaattiioonn  BBooaarrdd  

January 27, 2025, Dickinson Township Meeting Room 

6:00 pm  

 

AAtttteennddaannccee  

  

BBooaarrdd  MMeemmbbeerrss::  

Chairwoman Julie Quigley, Vice Chair Michael Shenk,  Ed Rosenberry, Diane Gill, Henry Koch 

 

SSttaaffff::  

Glenn Kelso Jr, Public Works Director, Laci Hockenberry, Secretary/Treasurer 

 

VViissiittoorrss::  

Marty Williams 

  

 

 

Call to Order 

 

The January 27, 2025, Parks and Recreation Board organization meeting was called to order at 6:00 

by Julie Quigley. Those in attendance stated the pledge of allegiance.   

 

Opening Announcements 

A reminder that more information about our community can be found on our website at 

www.dickinsontownship.org  

Nominate & Election of Chairperson 

Julie Quigley asked for a nomination for Chairperson. Mike Shenk nominated Julie Quigley as 

Chairwoman of the Park and Recreation committee for 2025. The nomination was seconded by 

Henry Koch. Julie Quigley received a unanimous vote to serve as the Park and Recreation 

Chairwoman for 2025. 

Nominate & Election of Vice Chairperson 

Chairwoman Quigley asked for a nomination for Vice Chairperson. Chairwoman Quigley nominated 

Mike Shenk as Vice Chairman of the Park and Recreation committee for 2025. The nomination was 

seconded by Diane Gill. Mike Shenk received a unanimous vote to serve as the Park and Recreation 

Vice Chairman for 2025. 

Agenda Approval  

http://www.dickinsontownship.org/
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 A motion was made by Ed Rosenberry and seconded by Vice Chairman Shenk and unanimously 

passed to approve the agenda. 

Adjournment 

A motion was made by Vice Chairman Shenk to adjourn the meeting at 6:04 pm, the motion 

was seconded by Henry Koch and passed unanimously.  

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

 

 
Laci Hockenberry 

Secretary/Treasurer 


